Cramond Glebe Road now closed
to traffic

The council has put an immediate closure
in place on Cramond Glebe Road from the
junction of Whitehouse Road to the
Cramond Car Park.

The reason is to improve safety for pedestrians and cyclists
during the pandemic, supporting social distancing for those
who wish to walk, wheel or cycle.

This order will run until midnight on 19 June 2020.
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